Easter Bonnet Parade
Thursday 29th March 2018
As part of our Easter celebrations, we ask for you and your child to make an Easter Bonnet at home. This will be a lovely activity for you to complete together. 

Each child will parade their bonnet to their peers during the day and the winner from each year group will get a prize. 

Please bring your Easter Bonnet into school by Monday 26th March 2018. We look forward to seeing your fantastic creations. 
Thank you. 



